STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

July 14, 1992 POST OFFICE BOX 1380
BRUCE KING HOEBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNOR (505) 393-6161

Conoco Inc.
10 Desta Drive, Suite 100 West
Midland, TX 79705

Attn: Bill Keathly

RE: . Warren Unit Tubb #52-1
Sec. 29, T20S, R38E
Warren Tubb Pool

Gentlemen:

According to a sundry notice filed in June 1991 the Tubb zone was
abandoned with a CIBP at 6450' with 35' of cement and new perforations
added to the Blinebry zone. Previously this well was a downhole
commingled well in the Blinebry and Tubb zones.

I believe you are still reporting production on your monthly report

in the Warren Tubb Pool. If this is correct, please file corrected
reports.

If our interpretation of the status of this wellbore is incorrect,
please advise.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I

ed



